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71 Fenchuneh Street, [ ondon, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

Your ref. “HR/Gi 318t August, 1960
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I acknowledge your letter of the
25th August. Your pro;osal to carry out a
General axamination of tte ship during the
present dry docking at Great Yarmouth with
a view to the postponement of the Special
Survey until July 19€1, has boen approved.

1 note that the dailn Beiler ‘urvey
is now being held and conclude that the
Gpecial examination of the rudder is now
being dealt with,

Tours faitafully,

Deputy Clerk %o the
2lassification Comalttee.

FPe s errd & Ei,‘zonﬂ, Lgdn‘
Greenhithe,

EERT.

c.c. Ipswich and London Surveyors.
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